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Resolution n® 4

Development of the 2017-2021 Strategy

The Executive Board welcomes the strategic analysis presented by the Secretariat
during its 24th Special session of the UNITAID Executive Board.

The Board reaffirms its commitment to UNITAID's core mandate in HIV,
Tuberculosis, Malaria and associated co-infections,

The Board requests the Secretariat to explore the potential expansion of the scope of
UNITAID’s work into the areas of Reproductive, Maternal, Newborn and Child
Health, noting potential opportunities for UNITAID to achieve impact in these areas.

The Board also underlines its commitment to promoting transversal approaches with
a view to stimulating price reductions and increased access to health commodities
and innovative solutions worldwide.

The Board requests the Secretariat to develop a draft 2017-2021 Strategy document
to be presented during its 25th Executive Board Session.

The Board will conduct a review of the 2017-2021 Strategy in three vears with a view
to discussing neglected tropical diseases.

The Board's endorsement of this Resolution has no implications for the 2016
Operational Budget.

Vice-Chair of the UNITAID Executive Board





